
CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 

VANCOUVER 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver invites interested food suppliers to submit 
quotations for lunch for the Filipino International Students Convention 2024 which will be held at 
Creekside Community Centre on 03 February 2024, with the following specifications: 

• Provide lunch meals for the participants of the Convention 

For further details, interested food suppliers may contact Consulate's Administrative Officer Carol 
T. Halili-Castaneda at email address: carlota.castaneda(@,dfa.qov.ph  or Ms. Eleanor dela Cruz, 
Economic Assistant at e-mail: economicsection@vancouverpcg.org. 

Proposals must be submitted not later than 29 January 2024, 1700H,  delivered to the Consulate 
or sent to the aforementioned email address. 

The Consulate intends to complete the procurement on 31 January 2024 and reserves the right 
not to accept any proposals. Funding for the procurement of above services come from the 2024 
Assistance to Nationals Fund. 

JAN 1 9 2024 

ANALN D. RATONEL 
Chairman 
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